- 2 -
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	English only

Original: English

	
	
	Braunschweig, 8-9 December 2011

	INCOMING LIAISON STATEMENT
(Ref: FG Distraction - LS 4 -E)

	Source:
	FG Distraction (Kyoto, 22 – 23 August 2011)

	Title:
	New Focus Group on driver distraction (Response to COM 2 LS 107)

	LIAISON STATEMENT

	For action to:
	SG 2, JCA-AHF

	For comment to:
	-

	For information to:
	SG 12, SG 16, FG CarCom

	Approval:
	ITU-T FG Distraction (22 August 2011)

	Deadline:
	N/A

	Contact:
	John S Lee
Scott Pennock
	Emails: 
jslee@rim.com

spennock@qnx.com


This liaison answers COM 2 - LS 107.

A new liaison statement has been received from FG Distraction.
This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://ifa.itu.int/t/2009/ls/fgdistraction/sp14-fgdistraction-oLS-00004.docx.
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FG Distraction discussed the liaison statement from the joint Q4/2 and JCA-AHF (COM 2 LS 107) at our Kyoto meeting on August 22-23, 2011. We welcome the offered assistance by Q4/2 and JCA-AHF to address specific human factor issues as related to driver distraction as we anticipate many human factor issues arising during the course of FG Distraction. 

We appreciate that there are drivers with a wide range of abilities and that all drivers including drivers with disabilities should be considered when proposing user models. 

FG Distraction welcomes Q4/2 and JCA-AHF’s suggestion to appoint a liaison officer between JCA-AHF and FG Distraction.  Mr John S Lee has been approved as a liaison officer to co-ordinate all accessibility-related activities within the ITU and FG Distraction.

We look forward to working with Q4/2 and JCA-AHF and welcome any contributions to our meeting. 

__________________
	Attention: Some or all of the material attached to this liaison statement may be subject to ITU copyright. In such a case this will be indicated in the individual document. 

Such a copyright does not prevent the use of the material for its intended purpose, but it prevents the reproduction of all or part of it in a publication without the authorization of ITU.
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